Emergency Services Building Committee
December 2, 2020 @ 1:00 PM at the Town Hall

Committee members present in person or by Zoom: Skip Dunnell, Andrea Llamas, Steve Seredynski,
Bernie Porada, Kevin Connolly, David Quinn Jr, Heath Cummings and Tony Deluzio.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved, as corrected with the meeting at the pavilion.
Discussed on the concrete repair bids at the fire station.

Motion by Bernie Porada to authorize Scott Thayer to go ahead with the repairs, seconded by Kevin
Connolly = PASSED.

Reviewed available square footage of the “Snow Property” by Places which was about 60,000 Sq Ft.
Andrea to call Places for a quote for flagging the wetlands. Dave Quinn to contact the Conservation

Commission for addition local quotes.

Tony said a minimum of 3 acres would be needed for full Fire, Police and EMS complex. It might be
reduced if the design was 2 floors.

Reviewed budget $75,000 for repairs and $130,00 for planning.

Once the land requirements were determined, the next step would be an RFQ for an architect to work
on the building and placement.

Motion to adjourn at 1:45 PM by David Quinn, seconded and PASSED.

Respectfully submitted,

F. M. “Skip” Dunnell Ill, Fire Chief



